
 

 

 
 
 
10 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 2 Local Area Walk  
 
Within our current Geography topic, we have planned and discussed a route around 
our local area. On Monday 21 November Year 2 are going to follow this route to 
observe human features in our local area as part of our Geography topic ‘Street 
Detectives’.  
  
We will leave at 9.30am and return no later than 11.00am.  Children must wear their 
full school uniform and please ensure that they have a waterproof coat in case of wet 
weather.  
 
We need 4 parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip.  If you are available to help, 
I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 3pm on Monday 
14 November.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hague  
Year 2 Teacher 
 


